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Welcome to the July 2012 edition of the California Public Utilities 
Commission's (CPUC) eNewsletter, where you'll find information about Time- 
of-Use Rates, the San Clemente Dam Removal Project, and more!

CPUC Reminds PG&E's Small- and Medium-Sized Business Customers of 
Time-of-Use Rates Coming in November

The CPUC reminded small- and medium-sized business customers of PG&E that 
new pricing plans will be in effect in November, enabling businesses to save money 
by shifting the times in which they use the most electricity.

CPUC and Fontana Chapter of AARP Join to Educate

The CPUC attended a meeting of the Fontana chapter of the AARP to speak with 
senior citizens and share information about the role of the CPUC and its consumer 
programs.
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CPUC Approves Carmel River Reroute and San Clemente Dam Removal 
Project
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The CPUC has approved Cal-Am's request to implement the joint ratepayer/public 
funded Carmel River Reroute and San Clemente Dam Removal Project in order to 
eliminate the Dam's seismic safety hazard, provide comprehensive restoration of the 
natural character and function of the valley bottom, and restore steelhead fish 
passage.

Visit our for more assistance. Consumers with utility 
complaints can call our Consumer Affairs Branch at 1-800-649-7570.
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